Three Way Conferences

Dear Parents,

The end of Term 2 is fast approaching and in that final week, you will receive your child’s report card and MAP results (Grades 1-8). On Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th March, we will host our Three Way Conferences. In order to better prepare you and your children, here is some information you will need in order to gain the maximum from the experience.

What are three way conferences?

Three way conferences are a conversation between the student, teacher and parent. In three way conferences students typically lead by explaining their learning achievements, as well as areas for further improvement with the support of their teacher. This may include displays of student work across a number of subjects and across a number of terms.
How are they different from Parent Teacher Conferences?

Three way conferences involve the child in the discussion about their performance. They can provide information to clarify what they have learned, how they learned it and what challenges and successes they had along the way.
How long will they last?

Each conference will last approximately 10 minutes.

Why are we holding Three Way Conferences?

Three way conferences are an important avenue for involving parents and students in the learning process and helping parents understand the teaching and learning, assessment and reporting process.
Does my child have to attend?

Yes, your child must be present.
What is my role as a parent?

Parents are expected to attend the conference and take an active role in their child’s presentation. Parents can offer support and encouragement to students and ultimately, through discussion at the end of the conference, help set achievable learning goals for the child for the remainder of the year.

How is my child being prepared for Three Way Conferences?

During the school year, each child has a portfolio. This will provide samples of student work, what they have achieved and how they have grown as a learner. The children are always being encouraged to talk about their learning and they will practice presenting in class also before the Three Way Conferences with their teachers and peers.

Can I talk to the teacher about any concerns about my child?

If you have any further concerns about your child, please notify the teacher before the Three Way Conference and do not have these conversations in front of the child. The teachers will be able to speak with you for approximately 5 minutes after the Three Way Conference. If you require anything beyond this, you are required to make an appointment with the teacher concerned.
If I have more than one child, can they all attend each conference?

As this is a time to really focus and celebrate each child individually, it is not advised that other siblings attend the conference. The library will be open to supervise children during this time should this service be required.
Will all parent consultations be Three Way Conferences in the future?

No, we will hold a mixture of Parent/Teacher Conferences, Three Way Conferences and Student-Led Conferences throughout the year. As always, if you have any concerns you are encouraged to make an appointment or contact the teachers directly.

If I am away during conference dates, can I make an alternative appointment?

Yes, please contact the teacher to organise an alternative time.
How can I provide feedback?

At the end of the conference, the teacher will provide you with an exit slip. This needs to be completed and returned to the Homeroom Teacher.
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